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 Andrew Stone APP2015/0391/P 01/02/2015  15:12:48 Overall I would be in favour of the scheme.  This site is a longstanding eyesore and a waste of blanks 

resource.  It is having a material adverse impact on the local amenities.  Something has to be done with 

it.  Delays are unwelcome. 

On detail I would personally have preferred less office and more residential since the area is desolate 

much of the time. But the economics of the development may not permit this.  I have seen negative 

comment in the local press that the proposal does not meet local criteria.  Absent pragmatism the result 

may be yet further years during which this slum building site blights the area.  That would be 

unfortunate. 

I support wholeheartedly any suggestion of much needed public open space.  The surroundings are 

intensively developed and some breathing space would be very welcome. 

Having said that, open space must not be seen as an invitation to use it as overnight accommodation or 

a market area for drug dealing. 

Thank you
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